
 

Keeping things in perspective for the Foxwood Subdivision, Sections 1 – 4 : : : Third Quarter – May/June/July 2016 

If you want a POOL PASS this summer… 
You’ll have to register by MAIL.  Here’s how. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 The 2016 swim season will begin  
soon in Foxwood (original  
sections 1, 2, 3, & 4) and  
all residents that wish to  
swim in our pool must have  
a pool pass!   
 
This year, we will be doing pool pass registration 
by mail only.   

 
 Registration Forms will be mailed out from CMS so, 

watch your mailbox for your Pool Registration 
Form.  

 When you receive the form, fill it out, listing only 
residents that will be swimming.   

 Include clear pictures of each person (school 

pictures, copy of TDL photo, or snapshots about 1” 
square)  

 Mail it in to Consolidated Management Services.  
Include last year's pool passes, if you have them.   

 Swimmers 2 years and under do not need a pass. 
 
Direct any questions about pool passes to 

Consolidated Management Services.  Call 281-296-
9775 and ask for Susan or use the link at the Foxwood 
website and send an e-mail. 

 

IMPORTANT: Lifeguards and board members will 
no longer handle applications for pool passes. 

 

Foxwood’s Annual Spring 

Yard Sale is Here Again! 

Clean out those closets! Spruce up that garage!  It’s time to 
earn some cash for all that stuff that’s in your way!  Our 
Annual Spring Yard Sale is just around the corner! 
 

Saturday, May 7th, 2016 

8 a.m. until ??? 

 “Rain Date” will be Saturday, May 14th! 
 

The Spring Yard Sale is always held on the first Saturday in 
May.  The Rain Date will be observed in the event bad 
weather prevents having the scheduled sale.   
 

This sale will be advertised in our local papers. 

See Page 2: 
 What’s new at the Pool! 
 Swim Team information 
 New Pool hours & dress code 
 Pool Party Rental Information 

Foxwood Easter Party was a HUGE Success! 

 Thanks to all the families that participated in our 
annual Easter Party.   
 The weather was a little chilly and not as many 
attended but the Easter Bunny and the kids had a 
great time!  Lots of eggs were found, lots of treats 
were passed out, and lots of pictures were taken! 
 Baskets of appreciation to all the volunteers that 
helped make this event special!   
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